
 

 

CHOPSTICKS CHATTER – February 2023 

 

We attended Northallerton 
Community action day where we 
chatted with others offering 
help to the community.  
 
 

 

 Josh returned to work! It is 
great to have him back.  

 

The weather is still cold, and we 
are still out delivering lots of 
sticks.  



 

 

Everyone has helped break up 
pallets to put through the saw. 

 

We have been looking at new 
garden clients for this year’s 
grass cutting season. 

 

The members are happy with 
the new jumpers available.  

 


